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Dear Winston Salem City Council ,

This email is in reference to the rezoning action by Jones Estates A&W, LLC to amend the
zoning for the property located on the northside of High Point Rd, east of Glenn Hi Rd.

My name is Melissa Cole Richardson & my Husband Hal Richardson are new residents to this
neighborhood since January 2020 . We moved to this area from Wallburg in Davidson County
which was a very peaceful quiet area in which we lived since 1996 . We chose the Glenn Hi
Rd area when we were offered a wonderful opportunity to not only own land but also a one
level home that we could renovate to accommodate our needs since we are at retirement age.
We were so excited to make this location our forever home and spent a substantial amount of
our savings on renovations to achieve this dream ! After renovating our new home most of
2020 we were finally able to move in January 2021 which shortly after as spring approached
we started hearing loud music, gunshots coming from this mobile home park area which
adjoins our land directly behind our home ! We immediately thought we had made a huge
mistake moving to this area !! Shortly after hearing these disruptive noises we received a letter
regarding the rezoning action by Jones Estates A&W, LLC to amend the zoning map to add 19
more mobile homes to this Park ! We would like to express our serious concerns with this
action ! After much communication with our neighbors that have lived here for years my
husband & | strongly oppose this action ! We want to feel safe in our neighborhood, which we
feel adding more mobile homes will increase the criminal activity that is already happening
from the mobile home park, residents harassing our neighbors beautiful horses to firing guns
& loud music! My husband & | are deeply saddened because at our age we do not want to
move again ! My husband contacted the company with our concerns during the summer ! We
are asking from the bottom of our hearts for the City Council to not proceed with this rezoning
action ! Thank you for allowing the residents to voice their concerns regarding this matter!

Sincerely,
Melissa Cole & Hal Richardson
3956 Glenn Hi Rd
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